
 
MANAGER’S REPORT FOR MAY 4, 2018 

GENERAL INFORMATION AND RESPONSES TO MAYOR & COMMISSIONER REQUESTS 
 

Places to be this Week…  
 
Village Council Meeting ​- The next Village Council meeting will be held ​on May 8 at 7:00 p.m. ​in                   
the Council Chambers​ at Village Hall. 
 

 

Future Calendar Reminders…  
 
Village Council Meeting ​- The next Village Council meeting will be held ​on May 15 at 7:00 p.m. ​in                   
the Council Chambers​ at Village Hall. 
 
Coffee with the Council - ​Coffee with the Council will be held on ​Saturday, May 19 at 9:00 a.m. to                    
10 a.m​. ​at the Main Street Metra Station. 
 

 
Belmont West Project Meeting 
A meeting was held on this week to discuss the planned 2018 drainage improvements for Area 7, 
as identified in the 2014 Stormwater Project Analysis (SPA) Report, and new sidewalk 
installation in the West Burlington Area.  This was the second neighborhood meeting held for 
these projects. The purpose of the meeting was to provide information, discuss construction 
activities and obtain feedback. Representatives from the Downers Grove Park District and the 
Illinois Nature Preserve Commission as well as 33 residents representing 29 properties were in 
attendance.  
 
The meeting attendees were satisfied with the drainage improvements and the minimal impact to 
the Belmont Prairie. The desire to perform some kind of stream bank stabilization within the 
Belmont Prairie immediately at the existing outfall was expressed. 
 
Since the last neighborhood meeting, the project scope has been revised to not install new 
sidewalk on Drendel south of Indianapolis and along the Prairie Ave right of way between 
Drendel and Cross.  Several residents residing on Indianapolis and on Drendel south of 
Indianapolis, expressed concern with the new project scope.  
 
Within the next couple weeks, staff will be reaching out to residents to address individual 
property questions and concerns brought up at the meeting.  


